
 
 
 
 
 
June 2, 2017 
 
             

VIA Email, Courier and RESS  
 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re:  Independent Electricity System Operator 

2017 Expenditure and Revenue Requirement Submission  
Ontario Energy Board File No.: EB-2017-0150       

Pursuant to the Letter of Direction issued by the Ontario Energy Board on May 23, 2017 attached 
is one copy of my Affidavit proving completion of the matters in paragraphs 1 through 6 
contained in the Letter of Direction.  

Yours truly, 

 
Adrian Pye 
Senior Regulatory Analyst, Regulatory Affairs 
 
cc: Mr. Fred Cass, Aird & Berlis (email) 
  


